

MEMO# 6476

December 19, 1994

INSTITUTE IRA LETTER TO MEMBERS OF CONGRESS

December 19, 1994 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 126-94 GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS IRA ISSUE GROUP FEDERAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE No. 39-94 MEMBERS - ONE PER COMPLEX No. 98-94 PENSION COMMITTEE No. 31-94 PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE No. 44-94 REGIONAL WORKING GROUPS SHAREHOLDER COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE No. 36-94 TAX COMMITTEE No. 39-94 RE: INSTITUTE IRA LETTER TO MEMBERS OF CONGRESS

Attached is a

copy of the letter sent by the Institute to each Member of the House of Representatives urging action on legislation to expand eligibility for Individual Retirement Accounts and other savings vehicles. We will keep you informed of further developments. Michael Stern Legislative Representative for Taxation Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.